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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Robert Anderson <ander100@comcast.net> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:53 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Anderson 

Ms Robert Anderson 

ander100@comcast.net 

2780 29th AVE NE null 

Naples, FL 34120 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ashley Martin <Ashley.Martin.92784064@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:51 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Ashley Martin 
7441 NW 13th Ct 
Plantation, FL 33313 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

qbtopi852@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Warren Barnett <qbtopi852 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:53 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools-:-- not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Warren Barnett 
101 Tequesta Harbor Dr Merritt Island, FL 32952-7108 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

aminasinger@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of A Sid 

< aminasinger@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :52 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and ·employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
A Sid 

Miami, FL 33193 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

jcave1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joan Cave <jcave1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joan Cave 
235 Broad moor Rd Lake Mary, FL 32746-3909 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

candydiver@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of c lamb 

<candydiver@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
c lamb 
88474 US HIGHWAY 19 Hudson, FL 88474 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

wckeller@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Keller 

<wckeller@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:49 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

I understand that you will be holding a workshop to discuss customer-owned renewable generation on September 17, 

2020. The word is out that the net metering policy is under attack. My family and I would like to make a statement for 

the record on the value of net metering laws in Florida and how ill-advised it would be to abolish, or dilute net metering 

as we know it. Instead of cutting back on net-metering, it should be expanded. Let me try to explain how we feel. 

My family has been relying on rooftop solar for 12 years. From our view, net metering works to our benefit and that of 

our utility, FP&L. Net metering allows us the use of rooftop solar without having to invest in a storage system. The 

utility company agree to take our excess power and use it on the grid. And when we need power (for example, at night 

when the sun is not shining), they provide us with electricity. Our meter runs forward when we take power from the 

grid and backwards when we send them power. We agree to compensate each other according to the "net" reading. 

Net metering serves the interests of the customer and the utility. We don't have to invest in batteries to store our 

excess power (and carry us thru the nights) and the utility makes money on our excess power. FP&L pays less than 3 

cents per kwh for our power and they sell it for about 12 cent/kwh, which more than offsets their cost of maintaining 

the grid. 

12 years ago, when we decided to invest in solar, we made our capital decision based on having Florida's net metering 

laws being in place for the life of the project. And, the investment has paid off so far, returning about 9% on the 

investment. If the state of Florida dilutes or abolishes the net metering rules, our investment will be diminished because 

the cash flow will no longer be in our favor. Our utility bills will go up, and we will be subject to financial hardship- while 

the utility company make out at our expense. This is not what older folks (we are 75) look forward to in their golden 

years. 

On a grander scale, Florida - ironically called the sunshine state - has too many barriers to the use of distributed solar 

power. You forbid people in condos or apartment buildings from sharing a solar installation. Virtual net-metering 

(community solar) should be allowed in Florida to remedy this inequity. Another barrier is that net metering at full retail 

price is not mandated for non-publicly owned electrical providers. As I understand it, full retail price for power 

generated is only available to customers who are served by a public owned utility. We need make net-metering 

available to all rural and urban areas regardless of the utility provider. We need to take down these barriers so that 

distributed solar can grow, save families money, create jobs and reduce our use of fossil fuels that pollute our air and 

contribute to the climate crisis. 

We urge you to keep net metering as it stands, and not abandon senior citizens like us by pulling the law out from under 

us. Solar with net metering saves money for families of all ages, and pays the utilities more than a fair price for tying us 

to the grid. It a win-win now just as it was when the law was conceived. Instead of trying to put up more barriers to 

solar power by diluting net metering rules, we believe you should be tearing barriers down by making virtual net 

metering the law of the land, and applying net metering to all in the state -not just those who are serviced by publicly 

owned utilities. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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Sincerely, 
William Keller 
16911 Ohara Dr Port Charlotte, FL 33948-2252 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

pmanjoh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paula Mandell 

< pmanjoh@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:50 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control oftheir own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Paula Mandell 

10933 SW 113th Pl Apt B Miami, FL 33176-8236 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

P.G.YOUNG@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of PHILIP YOUNG 

< P.G.YOUNG@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:51 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
PHILIP YOUNG 
27346 East Dr Bonita Springs, FL 34135-4933 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

asalvjohn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ann Johnson 

<asalvjohn@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

My husband and I are currently in the process of finalizing the solar on our home here in FL, still waiting for FPL to come 

out and change us out to net metering. When we owned a home in NY, we leased solar from Solar City and were very 

pleased with the arrangement. The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more 

uncertainty by making changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Johnson 
2310 SE Maniton Ter Port Saint Lucie, FL 34952-6834 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

chuck3935@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Robertson <chuck3935 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:50 AM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Robertson 
6698 County Road 214 Keystone Heights, FL 32656-9332 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

drJhon1999@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Chamberlain <drJhon1999 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:49 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making.changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jeff Chamberlain 
107429 SKYLARK Dr Jacksonville, FL 32257 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

chris.aloise@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Aloise 

< chris.aloise@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:48 PM · 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Aloise 
Palm Harbor, FL 34683 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

hermanndiehl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Hermann Diehl 

< hermanndiehl@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Hermann Diehl 
920 N Venetian Dr Miami Beach, FL 33139-1015 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Art Graham, 

ed@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Edward Bachtle 

<ed@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:49 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Edward Bachtle 
11014 Hyacinth Pl Lakewood Ranch, FL 34202-4158 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

LINDA NORRIS <LINDA.NORRIS.92427402@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :53 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
LINDA NORRIS 
610NW34Ave 
Gainesville, FL 32609 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sandra Vardaman <Sandra.Vardaman.282255196@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :44 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and the industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Sandra Vardaman 
1751 SE 41 Ave 
Gainesville, FL 32641 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Charlotte Mineo <char1otte538@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :38 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Charlotte Mineo 

Mrs Charlotte Mineo 
charlotte538@yahoo.com 
2810 Birch Terrace 
Davie, FL 33330 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nataliya Yakovleva < Nata1iya.Yakovleva.74743681@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11 :18 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Nataliya Y akovleva 
2528 14th Ave SW 
Largo, FL 33770 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Mark Moore <Mmoore@kavaliro.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Moore 

Mr Mark Moore 
Mmoore@kavaliro.com 
13018 Lake Live Oak Drive 
Orlando, Florida 32828 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Julia west <Julia.west.15886723@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:47 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Julia west 
2800 54th St S 
Gulfport, FL 33707 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cindy McEwen <Cindy.McEwen.17901967@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:47 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Cindy McEwen 
5506 6th Ave N 
St. Petersburg, FL 33710 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rachel Friedland < Rachel.Friedland.112069641@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:45 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Rachel Friedland 
16340 Cagan Oaks 
Clermont, FL 34714 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Midge Thomas < Midge.Thomas.S4363685@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:28 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Midge Thomas 
280 2nd Ave S 
Naples, FL 34102 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jorge Morros <Jorge.Morros.8510754@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:13 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4 ' , which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Jorge Morros 
2367 NW 161st Ave 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33028 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ellen Gess < Ellen.Gess.98256451@p2a.co > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:07 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Ellen Gess 
246 Veranda Dr 
Lakeland, FL 33809 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Patricia Hall <patricia.w.hall@gmail.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:04 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Please preserve net metering for Floridians who have solar on their roofs at the present time. Giant electric 

companies are behind this change to benefit themselves. It's time for you to say NO to the electric companies. 

Thank you from Pat Hall. 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Linda Luke <Linda.Luke.233000859@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:03 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Linda Luke 
11537 Caravel Cir Apt 239 
Fort Myers, FL 33908 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Amy Anderson <Amy.Anderson.14610918@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:53 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4' , which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people' s pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Amy Anderson 
4397 Lightfoot St 
Spring Hill, FL 34609 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

PHILIP YOUNG <PHILIP.Y0UNG.323706171@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:52 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
PHILIP YOUNG 
27346 East Dr 
Bonita Springs, FL 34135 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Mark Coughlin <cough1in725@roadrunner.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Coughlin 

Mr Mark Coughlin 
coughlin725@roadrunner.com 
14223 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Jorge Espinoza <jorge_espinoza@bellsouth.net> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Jorge Espinoza 

Ms Jorge Espinoza 
jorge_espinoza@bellsouth.net 
13403 Kingsbury dr 
Wellington, FL 33414 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Myles Robertson < Myles.Robertson.22712051@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:39 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Com.missioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Myles Robertson 
2024 Ted Hines Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jessica Taliaferro <Jessica.Taliaferro.43020100@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:33 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4' , which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Jessica Taliaferro 
958 Raleigh Rd SE 
Palm Bay, FL 32909 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Betty Piekarewicz < Betty.Piekarewicz.113364165@p2a.co > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:03 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Com.missioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling ·with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Betty Piekarewicz 
4062 Kilmartin Dr 
Tallahassee, FL 32309 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dina Athanassie < Dina.Athanassie.222191715@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:03 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4' , which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Dina Athanassie 
PO Box 340384 
Tampa, FL 33694 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathryn Flood < Kathryn.Flood.74735626@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:58 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4 ', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Kathryn Flood 
11 77 SE_ Westminster Pl 
Stuart, FL 34997 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lynn Artz <Lynn.Artz.16461976@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:56 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4' , which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Lynn Artz 
2273 Crawfordville Hwy 
Crawfordville, FL 32327 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michele Bellinger <Michele.Bellinger.360790375@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Michele Bellinger 
14510 Farrington Way Apt 202 
Fort Myers, FL 33912 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Bob Messinger <BobMessinger@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Messinger 

Mr Bob Messinger 
BobMessinger@gmail.com 
15126 Moultrie Pointe 
Orlando, Fl 32828 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Carolyn Murphey <Carolyn.Murphey.71882022@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:51 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Carolyn Murphey 
15980 Stringfellow Rd 
Bokeelia, FL 33922 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Khan Luu <khonluu@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:50 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Khon Luu 

Mr Khon Luu 
khonluu@gmail.com 
4431 Liberty Bell Cove 

Orlando, FL 32817 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Lee Jacobson <1j1045@hotmail.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:40 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Lee Jacobson 

Mr Lee Jacobson 
lj1045@hotmail.com 
675 Shadowmoss Circle 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Janet Gallagher <Janet.Gallagher.38174421@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:41 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Janet Gallagher 
1214 75th St W 
Bradenton, FL 34209 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mary Donohue <Mary.Donohue.300335268@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:39 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Mary Donohue 
2210 E Village Ct 
Venice, FL 34293 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sandra Walters < Sandra.Walters.309672355@p2a.co > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:26 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Sandra Walters 
480 Warrior Trail 
Deltona, FL 32725 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Wendi Myers <Wendi.Myers.31124621@p2a.co> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:24 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians ' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Wendi Myers 
8588 Ostrom Way 
Spring Hill, FL 34613 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Daniel Farley <dantfarley81@gmail.com> 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:16 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Farley 

Mr Daniel Farley 
dantfarley81@gmail.com 

1217 Meadowview Ave 
Johnson City, TN 37601 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Evan dubois <edubois1211@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Evan dubois 

Dr. Evan dubois 
edubois121l@gmail.com 
2003 Castalia Drive 
Cary, NC 27513 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Frances Siegfried < Frances.Siegfried.60956202@p2a.co > 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:05 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Art Graham, 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encour~ge the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4 ', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Frances Siegfried 
18337 SW 102nd Street Rd 
Dunnellon, FL 34432 

1 




